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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376





November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have decided that it would be nice to have our usual raffle for the Christmas Hampers and would welcome donations, or any other seasonal gifts listed on the attached.

We are asking for all donations to be placed in a blue crate that will be on the playground when weather is dry or alternatively handed to the class teacher in a bag.

If anyone has a hamper basket they can donate to the school that would be greatly appreciated.

We will provide further information on how to purchase tickets next week. The raffle will be drawn on the last week of term.

Best wishes,

The Bealings Team
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